
A meeting was held on the 22 of September 2021 at 7.30pm at the Vestry.  Present were Generys 

Roberts, Helen Jones, Wyn Jones, Medwyn Roberts and Eryl Evans as chairman.  Apologies from Llyr 

Jones, Gethin Jones and Cll Peter Lewis. 

The previous minutes were signed as correct. 

Maters arising 

Ash Die Back – Trees effected have now been cut by Wyn Jones. 

Bodtegir wind farm – application made for grant to replace a bench in the Cemetery and a picnic 

table at the Gro. 

Correspondence 

Nick Ferguson  -  invoice for the domain name   £16.79 to be paid. 

Welsh Water – DD payment made for the supply of water at the toilets. 

Lelo Skip – invoice for last skip in June  £312.00 to be paid. 

Uwchaled Community Centre – Helen Jones to represent on the community meeting. 

Cadwyn Clwyd  - final payment given after the completion of drainage work at the football field at 

the Gro. 

UNllais Cymru – Helen Jones is to attend a Chair person course on line. 

Conwy Borough Council -  planning applications were noted. 

HSBC   were noted 

Conwy Borough Council  - precept 2nd payment. 

HMRC – VAT re payment. 

Alan Davies – 2nd payment for cutting the grass in the cemeteries. 

Skip – next skip on the 6 November will be supervised from 9.00 till 3.00. 

Bonfire night  - the clerk to make arrangement first with the insurance. 

Dilwyn and Myfyr, Tyn Celyn  -  Goals ready to be installed.  Payment made £480.00 grant given by 

Conwy County Council towards new goals. 

Cemetery  - issued noted. 

Fencing at the football field – clerk to contact to ask when work will start. 

Conwy Borough Council -  clerk to contact about ditching work needed by Bodtegir. 

Meeting ended at 8.45pm. 


